
 

Drop off point - The 
main school office  

When - 20th November 
to 28th November at the 
start or end of the school 
day.  

Bring your good quality, clean children’s toys for our nearly 
new sale! The purpose of this sale is for everyone to have 

the opportunity to sell and purchase items for Christmas at 
a reasonable price.  

 

If you wish to sell an item, please attach a note with the 
price, and this will be sold on your behalf at the sale.  

We also welcome any donations. 

Where– Sports hall 

Come along and get your 
Christmas presents and  

support the environment 
and our local community! 


